
From 
Principal Secretary Higher Education, 

Govt. of Haryana, Chandigarh 

To 
1. The Principals of All Govt. Colleges 

2. The Principals of All Govt. Aided Colleges 

Memo No. DHE-170003/3/2022-NPE 
PART (1) 

Dated: :|| 2022 

Regarding handholding programme with NAAC on 16th & 17th 

November, 2022. 
Subject: 

******* 

Kindly refer to the subject cited above. 

I have been directed to inform you that Department of Higher Education 

is organizing a handholding programme with NAAC Bengaluru on 16th & 17th 

November, 2022 at Tagore Theatre of MDU Rohtak. The purpose of this programme. 

is to guide all Higher Education Institutions about accreditation and assessment 

process. The programme will be inaugurated by Principal Secretary Higher Education, 

Govt. of Haryana at 10:00 AM on 16th November, 2022. 

Further, you are informed that it is mandatory for all Principals to attend 

the above said programme alongwith NAAC coordinator and 1QAC in-charge on 16th 

November, 2022 at 100:00 AM. 

Deputy Director NPE 

for Principal Secretary Higher Education, 
Chandigarh 
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